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Comments: Wrangell Island Timber Sale

Hello Forest Service,

The Wrangell Island Timber Sale is unsustainable and not economical for Wrangell residents or the region.
Therefore, | am writing you to rethink this proposal as Alaska does not need to be wasting it money on a
boondoggle that will not be sustainable or economical. We all know that we don't like looking at clear cuts and we
don't like our 'old growth' forest decimated and the tourist industry relies on our being pristine and a state worth
looking at, not one that slashes it's forest for no reason but to destroy and cut with no forethought of the outcome.
Please reconsider your plan so that all may enjoy the beauty of our trees and our forest. The Tongass National
Forest is for everyone; NOT to be wasted for the trees that will take hundreds of years to grow back.

Sincerely,

Janet Kussart

425 Kennedy St.

Juneau, AK 99801



